

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>  
To: Becky Laffitteblaffitte@sowellgray.com  
CC: Monty Toddmtdodd@sowellgray.com  
Michael Montgomerymmontgomery@sowellgray.com  
Taron DavisTaron.Davis@dss.sc.gov  
Date: 9/21/2015 6:46:30 PM  
Subject: Re: Change to Columbia

---

See below. Frustrating and makes no sense.

Matthew Richardson wrote: Thank you for asking, and I wish we could, bur we just cannot change it at this point given our flights into Charleston and limited time to mediate. Sorry, Matthew

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 21, 2015, at 6:40 PM, "Becky Laffitte" <blaffitte@sowellgray.com> wrote:

> Holly

>

> I've been out of the office all day at an inspection. Corrigan flies in tomorrow night to Charleston and out on Thursday at noon. Andy flies in tomorrow, too. I've not talked to any experts so I'll ask Michael to respond..Don't know the cancellation policy but we can inquire

> -----Original Message-----

> From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov]

> Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 6:37 PM

> To: Monty Todd <mtodd@sowellgray.com>; Michael Montgomery <mmontgomery@sowellgray.com>; Becky Laffitte <blaffitte@sowellgray.com>; Taron Davis <Taron.Davis@dss.sc.gov>

> Subject: Change to Columbia

>

> I talked to Michael today and butch talked to Matthew. He was going to check with his New York folks about relocating to cola. When do experts fly in and what's the cancellation policy of hotel? New York folks aren't flying in until Weds night. Crossing my fingers for cola!

>

> Sent from my iPhone